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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEDNESDAY APR 3, 2019 

 
GRADS: 
A reminder to ALL Grads who have signed up for this year's Grad Tag.  There is a 
mandatory meeting TODAY at lunch in the Guitar Room.  You MUST be in attendance 
to receive your tag game bracelet.   
 
CAFETERIA: 
Today’s special in the Pacers Bistro is: 

Meat-lover Calzone with Fruit  

Split Pea & Ham Soup 

 

SPORTS: 

For all Ball Hockey players who have tried out for this year's ball hockey team there will 
be a meeting in Mr. Allan's room after school today to collect information and go over 
the league schedule for the upcoming season.  Final tryout & practice will be Thursday 
after school in the West Gym. 
 
The Jr Badminton Team won their first match of the year in convincing fashion over 
Delview, winning 17-3. The team is reminded of their meeting at lunch to discuss 
today's home match. If there are any girls in grade 8-10 that are still interested in 
playing they are invited to tryout on Thursday as the team is short girls! See Mr Robson 
for more details. 

 
Attention Senior Girls Soccer Team - there is a mandatory meeting at the beginning of 
lunch today for everyone on the team. Please see Ms. Haynes in the Learning Center 
room 1404. 

 

OTHER: 

For any Gr. 9 students who were absent or not able to get their immunization in 

February, there will be an immunization re-take on tomorrow morning in the conference 

room.  Students will be called down over the PA.   

 

Hey Pacers, 

To celebrate Pride week, Seaquam is hosting a Gay-Straight Alliance Dance on 

Tuesday, April 9th from 4:30 to 7:00 pm. Tickets are available in Ms. Munns’ room  

(room 2406) most days at lunch or after school for $5. Everyone is welcome! 
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DSS’s social justice class is tackling poverty with their Power Over Poverty 

campaign.  Some of the campaigning can be seen around the school on posters, 

and on their social media handles.  They are encouraging everyone to help make 

change and you can do so by attending their exhibition in the library which will be 

taking place April 15th to the 18th.   

 

Any students looking for volunteer hours?  Ladner Elementary and Port Guichon 

Elementary are having their Spring Fair in May and are needing volunteers to help 

with games.  This is a great opportunity to give back to community and a fun way 

to get volunteer hours!   Please sign up in the office. 

 

Message in the office for Sukraj Hothi. 


